December 6, 2023 SPECIAL MEETING WITH PLANNING BOARD

The Town Board of Martinsburg held a Special Meeting at the Municipal Offices on Wednesday, December 6, 2023 at
6:00 PM. Present were: Supervisor Terrence Thisse; Councilman Darren Jantzi, Brad Allen and Janusz Karelus; Town Clerk
Mary Kelley; Planning Board members Michael Colwell, Michael Pleskach, Gordon Yancey and Mark Pominville. Absent:
Councilman Michael McGrath and Planning Board member Paul Kelly and Williem Tarasek.

The board members reviewed solar amendments to the town Development Law. The Tug Hill Commission provided
suggested amendments. Short term rentals information should be added to the law as suggested by Lewis County
Planning. It has also been recommended to change the classification of the area where the new Dollar General, along
State Route 12 in Glenfield, is being built, from agricultural to commercial.

6:55 PM — Councilman Jantzi left; Paul Kelly and William Tarasek arrived.

Councilman Allen made a motion, seconded by Councilman Karelus to adjourn at 7:05 PM. All were in favor. Motion
carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Kelley, Town Clerk



